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I oppose HB 2774. this would just become a vehicle for the far left to use to take 

away our God given rights.  

Vote no on this bill. as a fourth generation Oregonian, I support our 2nd amendment 

rights. If this bill is truly to protect children, it needs to be re written to cover all forms 

of abuse against a child.  


